



PHONE 201-391-8222 FAX 201-307-3482 Website: www.WCLPD.com

Traffic Bureau

To: Chief Anthony Jannicelli

From: Sgt. Craig DeGeorge

Date: December 13, 2018

Re: Traffic Counts for Broadway and Woodcliff Ave

Dear Chief,

During the last month we have conducted traffic counts for the above roadways in each direction. The counts were conducted during a normal weekday 24 hour period. For Woodcliff Avenue, the counter was placed on the causeway. For Broadway, it was placed in the area of the intersection with Prospect Avenue.

The results are as follows:

Woodcliff Avenue WB: 4041vehicles on November 28

Woodcliff Avenue EB: 9450 vehicles on December 12

Broadway SB: 4561 vehicles on December 4

Broadway NB: 5528 vehicles on December 6